
On July 11, 2023 at 7:00 P.M., the Keyport Borough Council will conduct a public hearing, 
which will be held at the regularly scheduled Council Meeting. The Borough Council will 
discuss and will receive public input on the contents of the FY2024 Community 
Development Block Grant (CDBG) application for submission to the Monmouth County 
Office of Community Development. 
 
The public is invited to attend and participate.  If you wish to attend and require a sign 
language interpreter (voice, TDD and ITY), you can contact the Borough of Keyport by 
calling (732) -739-5124. 
 

 
 


